
Mrs. Cundiff’s Newsletter
Week of February 13, 2017
This Week
In reading we have been working on Author’s Purpose. 

In math, we are working on fractions.  

We have started our PLTW unit: Computer Programming. 
Upcoming Events
*February Black History Month
*February 16th Fuel Up
[bookmark: _GoBack]*Re-enrollment forms due tomorrow, February 17th
*March 2 – Testing Meeting at 5:30
*March 13-17 – Spring Break

Additional Information

We will be going to the library on Monday, February 20th at 9:00.

We have a Black History Month project due February 28th.  Be working on that.


 



